

Hello Class RS,

I am VERY excited and looking forward to September and I hope you are too. I am so glad we were able to spend some time together this week and I feel very lucky that I have been able to get to know you.

It is almost time for our summer holidays. I'm sure you'll have great fun, making lots of wonderful memories with family and friends! I shall be spending time with my family in the garden, going for lovely walks on the Malvern Hills and hopefully visiting the seaside.

I have lots of fun in store for Year I, just you wait and see! Mrs West and I can't wait to welcome you into IM in September when we will get to do lots of fun and exciting things together.

Have a lovely summer and I look forward to seeing you all soon. Mrs Meredith $\ensuremath{\odot}$